
December 2019 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

Here are the bullet points for those of you that do not read the entire letter… 

• General Meeting for 2020 Board Election on Monday Dec. 2nd at 4 PM 

• Spots still open for Holiday Tournament and Dinner on Monday Dec. 9th 

• 2020 Membership dues need to be in to Mike Budd by Dec. 15th 

Now for the rest of you… Hope everyone had a Happy and safe Thanksgiving. 

The first General Meeting of the season is at 4 PM on Monday Dec. 2nd in the 

Santa Rosa Ballroom. A quorum of members is required so that the 2020 Board 

can be elected and a vote can be conducted on some modifications to the Bylaws. 

There will also be a presentation on the New World Handicap System which will 

be implemented in January of 2020. The slate of nominees can be found on the 

Home Page of our website. The Bylaws update with changes noted in red is 

attached. 

There are a few open spots for the Holiday Tournament and dinner on Monday 

December 9th. Get your entry form and check over to Mike Wolff as soon as 

possible to avoid being shut out. 

Your membership dues need to be paid prior to December 15th. If you have not 

done so already, please get your check, made out to TLQMC for $130 along with 

your information over to Mike Budd. 

Lastly, this will be my last Newsletter as President of TLQMC. It has been an honor 

being of service to all of the members over the past 2 years. I think we have 

accomplished a lot together to make this an organization open to players on all 

levels. I will continue to work on committees and will do all I can to support such a 

great group of gentlemen. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  
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